
 

 

 

 

 

May 10, 2024 

 

The Honorable Tom Cole    The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 

Chairman      Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations   House Committee on Appropriations 

H-307, The Capitol     1036 Longworth House Office Building 

Washington, D.C. 20515    Washington, D.C. 20515 

 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for the Tice Field Extended Use and Increased Safety Project in Fiscal 

Year 2025. The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Walnut Creek, located at 

1666 North Main Street, Walnut Creek, California 94596. 

 

The funding would be used for installing lights at a sports field, as well as making safety 

upgrades for restroom and parking lot facilities. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer 

funds because it would ensure safe access during all operating hours for children, their families, 

and community organizations. 

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for the purposes authorized in 

42 U.S.C. 5305(a)(2). 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Mark DeSaulnier 

Member of Congress 


